
 

 
 

Submit your childhood cancer experience for an opportunity to win a Scholarship Award for College. 
 

Submission Due Date: April 28, 2017 by 5:00 p.m.  
 
Keaton Raphael Memorial has created the “John McLean Hero Award,” in honor of our dear friend and long-
time supporter of our cause.  John lost his battle with cancer in February of 2012. John’s faith, dedication to 
family and generous spirit was a gift to all who knew him. Our annual “Chipping Away at Childhood Cancer” 
Memorial Golf Tournament® was grateful to have John as a dedicated sponsor.  
 

Submission Criteria – “John McLean Hero Award” 2017 
 
Eligibility  

• Childhood Cancer Patient-Survivor OR Sibling of Childhood Cancer Patient-Survivor 
• Student in Junior year of High School-Sophomore Year of College 
• Children’s Oncology Medical Facilities we serve: 

*Kaiser Permanente Roseville/Oakland 
*Sutter Memorial Hospital 
*UC Davis Comprehensive Cancer Center 
*UCSF Benioff Children’s Hospital Oakland 

• Registered high school, home school or college student 
• Must live within Northern California 

 
Essay Summary 
Qualified candidates are asked to write a 1,000 word Essay on Your Experience with Childhood Cancer. 

• Essay must be typed in 12pt, Times New Roman font, double spaced, word count bottom left   
• Please include Application Page as a cover page with essay entry. *Application must be filled out 

completely and Publicity Release must be signed by parent, unless participant is over the age of 18.  
• Essays must be your original work  

 
2017 Award for Each Category 

1st Place Winner: $1,000 unrestricted scholarship  
Runner Up:  $250  

 
Submissions 
Email your submission in a word document to:  
Jessica.Alonso@childcancer.org with John McLean Hero Award 2017 in the Subject Line 
OR Mail to:  2260 Douglas Blvd., Suite 150, Roseville, CA 95661. ATTN: John McLean Hero Award 
 
Selection Process 
One award winner and one runner up will be notified by Friday, May 5th.  Award winners and their 
immediate family will be asked to attend our Luncheon Program at “Chipping Away At Childhood Cancer”® 
Golf Tournament on Friday, May 12, 2017 at Morgan Creek Golf Club, 8791 Morgan Creek Lane in Roseville. 
At this time awards will be presented and winners may be asked to share their story. 

 

mailto:Jessica.Alonso@childcancer.org

